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We are pleased to announce the 5th annual MissionConnexion 
Southwest. This conference is being held at Pure Heart Church in 
Glendale, Arizona, November 7 – 8, 2025. MissionConnexion began in 
the Portland, Oregon area in 2001. Its mission is “Connecting God’s 
people to mission through regional conferences and focus events so 
that increasing numbers of believers are actively serving in areas of the 
world’s greatest gospel need and opportunity.” The MissionConnexion 
Southwest conference features over 40 engaging workshops and 
exhibitors, as well as three national keynote speakers. And, the best 
part is admission to the Conference is free – but you do need to register 
on their website.  
 
For more information go to the website 
MissionConnexion.global/Southwest2025. 
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